MINUTES
Library Building Project: Special Collections Working Group
November 9, 2021
Via Zoom

Present:  Joanne Kaczmarek, Tim Newman, Tom Teper, Lynne Thomas
Note Taker: Wendy Wolter

· CDAC did not approve the exterior of the current design proposal.  Another meeting is scheduled for tomorrow with CDAC, Cheryl, Tom, Tim, the engineers, and architects to come up with three different design scenarios.
· Exterior designs that may change include: less brick – more glass, lighten the exterior, roofs of both plazas being the same height.
· Tim and Tom will be having a casual discussion with Hallett Movers in the next few months to discuss movement of the materials.
· One percent of the project budget needs to be spent on artwork.  The art may be incorporated into the design such as, floor layout, etched glass, etc., or be a painting or sculpture.  The group will discuss ideas for this at a later date.

Meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m.
